
Reference: FS498818303

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 21/3107/FUL

Address: Barnes HospitalSouth Worple WayEast SheenLondonSW14 8SU

Proposal: Demolition of existing structures and redevelopment of site including construction of three new buildings

comprising 106 residential units of mixed tenure (Use Class C3), alterations and conversion of two existing buildings for 3

residential use (Use Class C3), car and cycle parking, landscaping and associated works

Comments Made By

Name: Mrs. Mary Smith

Address: 107 White Hart Lane Barnes London SW13 0JL

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: The proposed development will further increase traffic on South Worple Way and exiting onto White Hart
Lane. South Worple Way has become increasing congested and dangerous for pedestrians, especially children going to
local schools, with cars regularly pulling onto pavements to pass as at the exit onto White Hart Lane, it is not possible for a
2 way traffic flow. Additionally, cars waiting to turn right from White Hart Lane into South Worple Way regularly lead to
cars behind getting backed up over the levelling crossing, often leading to other cars needing to reverse as the barrier
comes down; also cars travelling up the wrong carriageway on White Hart Lane whilst the barrier is down to turn left into
Worple Way whilst the barrier is down. With the proposed development there is an increased risk of this with a greater
volume of cars and resulting safety to other users, particularly children given the presence of the nursery nearby and local
schools. The added traffic will further impact on increasing pollution in the area.


